
We will meet virtually or in-person,
once every half term, for one hour.
We want to listen to your ideas and
feedback on our children and young
peoples services and SEND

                

Our YOUTH MATTERS newsletter
 Services that you use or would like to
see made available
Our posters, leaflets and social media
- do they work for you?
SEND issues affecting young people



Topics that we might talk about include:




No question is a silly question!

We take time to understand and respect
everybody's language and needs.

You can bring an adult with you for support
if you need to. 

It's an opportunity to have your voice
heard, share good news and make
positive change for young people with
SEND.

It looks great on your CV! Employers
are impressed by young people with
experience of working with others.

It's a great space for making friends.

 We  want to hear young peoples voices
and ideas because our service is for you!

We want to make sure our information and
activities meet young people's needs.

We want to give you a space to talk about
SEND issues that affect you and to
celebrate your achievements!

We aim to make a safe, relaxed space
where you can meet new people, listen and
be heard.




WHATS IN IT FOR ME?

 CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE
PARTICIPATION GROUP 

WHAT DOES IT INVOLVE?

CREATING A SAFE, INCLUSIVE
& OPEN SPACE

WHY
JOIN US?

If you have any questions or would like more information please email jane.franklin@sendandyou.org.uk


